
 
 

 

Date: October 31, 2016 

To: US Distribution 

 

Wireless Photoelectric 
Smoke Detector 
WS4916/WS4926  
 

Scope 

DSC would like to inform you that the following Wireless Photoelectric Smoke Detectors 
have been discontunued. New orders for this product will be accepted while quantities last. 

Our suggested replacement is the Wireless Photoelectric Smoke Detector WS4936.  

 

Affected Products 

Model Description Availability Replacement 
Model 

Replacement 
Description 

WS4916 433MHz Wireless 
Photoelectric Smoke 
Detector with Heat 

Detection 
While 

quantities 
last 

WS4936 

433MHz Wireless 
Photoelectric 

Smoke Detector 
WS4936 WS4926 

433MHz Wireless 
Photoelectric Smoke 

Detector 
  

Please be advised that effective immediately, the production of the WS4916 and WS4926 
have been discontinued. New orders for these products will be accepted only while 
quantities last. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Order Entry Contact Sales Contact Technical  Support Contact 
1-888-888-7838 For additional 

information please 
contact your local sales 
representative or email 
info@dsc.com  

North America: +1-800-387-3630 
Latin America: +1-905-760-3000 
EMEA & AsiaPac: Toll Free 800-
22558926 

mailto:info@dsc.com

